
Appendix Two - Staff Vaping at Work Survey Findings

The consultation ran from 3rd August – 31st August 2018.  Council computer users accessed the 
survey through a Citizen Space survey promoted and accessed from Interlink.  Hard copy surveys 
and return boxes were located at the main Council depots for staff who did not have computer 
access.
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What are your views on the use of e cigarettes within Council 
buildings?
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What are your views on the use of e cigarettes within Council 
vehicles?



No vaping in the 
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Agree Disagree Don't Know

If you were in support of allowing vaping in Council buildings or vehicles but 
with some restrictions, which of these potential restrictions do you agree or 

disagree with? 
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Would you have any concerns about vaping in your presence?


